
 
 

 
• Luka, Nikola, Giannis, Ja, Lebron. Who will you draw? Babylon Panthers eSports is hosting an 

NBA 2K 23 Tournament directly after school in the Senior High Cafeteria on Wednesday, January 
25th. Participation will be capped at 30, so scan a QR code and reserve your spot before it’s too late. 
See you at tip off! 

 
•  Attention Seniors:  Suffolk Community College Onsite Admissions will be visiting BHS on 

Thursday, March 2nd. If you are interested in applying, please see Mrs. Deubel in Guidance to sign 
up.  

 
• Attention ALL students in Grades 7-12!!!  Do you have a talent you’d like to share? BHS Presents 

is scheduled for Friday, February 10th!!! Applications are located outside rooms 140 and 241. They 
must be completed and returned to Ms. Carey or Ms. Fama no later than Friday, January 27th. If you 
have any questions, please see a Student Council member or Ms. Fama or Ms. Carey! 

 


